
Thank you to everyone who came along to Friday evening's BBQ - it was wonderful to 
see so many families enjoying themselves in school again.  In next week's newsletter 

we'll let you know how much money we raised. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Family BBQ 

An ENORMOUS thank you to everyone  
who worked so hard to make the event a  

success:  
Tom Dunn for being our masterchef;  

Tamsin Smith & Lucy McIlroy for organising  
the bar; Cat Hunter for the music; Fiona  

Remnant, Amy Osborn & Kathy Runacres for 
sorting the ticketing; Ash, Sean, Mike & Carol 

Purves (great family effort there!) for  
shopping, setting up, serving food and more; 
also to all these wonderful people who put in 

a shift front of house or behind the scenes: 
Ellie Giles, Sarah Evans, Leroy Prince, Duncan 
Dowling, Genna Rogers, Tracy Gahagan, Mim 

Wharf, Amanda West, Kathy Thornton,  
Lucinda Brook, Teresa Hill, Lisa Coles, Jan  

Bishop, Sarah Snook, Amie Touhy-Barter, Ben 
Simpson, Nick Wharf, Tom Gough, Astrid 

Siddorn, Elli Roberts, Helen Slade, Tori Nye, 
Peter Morris,  Gill Simpson, Jess Knights,  
Hannah Williams, Karl Pallester, Susan  

Brinkworth, Hannah Mantri, Beth Hamilton, 
Ros Knapton, Helen Clarke, Louise Broom,  

Anna Beeton, Kirsti Haabjoern, Rachel  
Rogers, Gemma Phillips; and finally to Ms 

Kennaugh and Mr Clarke for  
supporting us in hosting this event.  



Family Fun Run and cake sale 

We made it all the way to France!!!!!!! Collectively we ran a whopping 179 miles 
which took us to Le Havre Port (7 laps around the field is approximately 1 mile 
which means 1183 laps were run in total). Well done everyone. 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who came and  

enjoyed the wonderful morning atmosphere, and 
a big thank you to the lovely Ladybird mums who  

organised the fun run, and to all those who  

donated cakes.  We made an incredible £289. 

The Summer Fayre is on! 

Our summer fair will take place  
 

on Saturday 2nd July, 2-4pm. 
 
It will have a circus theme and there will be a bouncy castle as well as traditional  
favourites Including: 

Chocolate Tombola 
Adopt A Teddy 
Adult Tombola  
Hook-a-Duck 

Human Fruit Machine 
 

As you can see from the BBQ thank yous above, it takes A LOT of people to organise 
and run an event, so please look out for the volunteer sign up information that will 

be coming out this week, and help us make the summer fair a huge success.  



This upper school event, kindly organised by Sarah Cowey,  will  
take place on Friday 8th July, 3.30-5.30pm on the upper school  
playing fields. You will by now have received a parentmail with more  
details about the event and an entry form. If you've lost that email and  
would like the information sent to you again, please contact npsabath@gmail.com  
If you have any queries about the event itself, please contact  sarahcoweybath@gmail.com 

Festival of Football 

The NPSA AGM will take place on Monday 4th July at 7pm in the Blue Room. We will 
have a brief financial summary, a review of the year's highlights, a look ahead to our 
fundraising objectives for 2022/23, and elections for Committee vacancies. Please do 
come along if you can - everyone is welcome, and there will cheese & wine! 

AGM 

Congratulations to June's NPSA 100 Club winners, the holders of  
numbers: 67, 1 and 59. If you aren't yet a member of the 100 Club, 
you can find out more and sign up here . It's a great way to make a 
small regular donation to the NPSA, and you're in with a chance of 
winning one of three cash prizes every month.  

100 Club 

A huge thank to Vicki Hirst, who has volunteered to organise 
this year's Scarecrow Trail.  

More information will follow soon, but for now please save 
the date: Sunday 17th July. 

Scarecrow Trail 

mailto:npsabath@gmail.com
mailto:sarahcoweybath@gmail.com
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/the-100-club


www.npsabath.org 
Find us on social media 
 

Instagram:   @newbridgenpsa_bath 

Facebook:   @NewbridgeNPSA 

Twitter:   @Newbridge_NPSA 

Best Foot Forward for the  
Circuit of Bath Walk 

Whether you take on the full 20-mile challenge or choose a distance that suits you,  
the Circuit Of Bath Walk provides a fantastic opportunity to experience the stunning 
views and natural wonders surrounding the city of Bath, all while helping the homeless.   
Now in its 21st year, the event is in aid of Julian House, a local charity providing  
life-changing support to thousands of vulnerable and at-risk individuals across the  
South West.  
So grab your hiking boots, sign up for the Circuit Of Bath Walk and get ready for a day 
you’ll never forget.  
Tickets on sale now. £12 adult, £6 child and £25 family. Dogs are welcome and for  
younger families there are buggy-friendly sections to make it accessible for all.   

www.circuitofbathwalk.co.uk   

http://www.circuitofbathwalk.co.uk

